
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Please pass the bill that will allow the National Popular Vote. We need to hear the true voice of the 
American people.In which currently the process of electing though Electoral College votes does not 
show the accurate and true voice of American voices. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miss Lori Mcphearson 
4657 Lords Ct NE 
Salem, OR 97301-2027 
(503) 960-6802 
 
 

 


